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Greyhound, Citiliner to cease operations

As of 14 February 2021, Greyhound and Citiliner will be closing its operations.

Announcement: Greyhound and Citiliner are closing operations. Services will run until 14 February 2021.

Passengers with tickets booked for services after this date will be refunded. For assistance with refunds, contact Call
Centre: 087 352 0352 or email: refunds@greyhound.co.za. pic.twitter.com/nbkFJOuQaO— Greyhound (@GreyhoundRSA)

February 3, 2021

During its 37 years of operation, the transport service has carried over 800,000 passengers.

Passengers with tickets booked for services after 14 February will be refunded; for assistance with this, contact the call
centre on 011 611 800 or 087 352 0352 or email refunds@greyhound.co.za for assistance before 31 March 2021.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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